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THE PRESIDENT
OF THE
GENERAL ASSEMBLY

16 June 2008

Excellency,

I wish to invite you to an informal meeting to hear a briefing by the Secretary-General on
the issue of the Global Food Crisis and the Rome Summit. The meeting will be held on
Wednesday, 18 June 2008 at 11 a.m. in the Trusteeship Council Chamber.

It will be appreciated if your Excellency could attend in person.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.
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Srgjan Kerim
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